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I am strongly for this new rule. Oil companies and operations make so much money off of resources
that already should belong to the people, not individuals, and should be held accountable when
those operations damage and contaminate other public resources. These damages are usually long
lasting and difficult and expensive to recover. These companies should have no issue proving they
are able to be financially responsible for the cleanup of their mistakes.


